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NOTICE OF MARION COUNTY GUARDRAIL REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT 

Marion County’s contractor, Mid Valley Excavation, will soon begin work to improve guardrail 
along sections of Skyline Road and Viewcrest Road in the south Salem area. The work is 
scheduled to begin July 14, 2025 and be completed by July 31, 2025. Construction hours are 
7:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

The roads will remain open during construction with flaggers directing traffic through the work 
area. Please remember that flaggers are there for your safety as well as the construction crew 
in the area. Always obey posted construction signs. 

The contractor is responsible for the construction schedule and may need to modify the 
schedule.  Marion County will have inspectors on site during most construction activities. Do not 
hesitate to take questions or concerns to the inspector who will be happy to provide assistance.  

To learn more about this project visit our website at: 

https://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/Engineering/Projects/Pages/default.aspx and click on 
“Construction Projects” and then “Guardrail Improvements 2025”.  

If you have other questions about this project, please contact Scot Tencza at 503-588-5036 or 
ConstructionProjects@co.marion.or.us for assistance.  

 

 

 


